
 
 

October 22, 2007 
House of Commons Statement 

by 
Dennis Bevington MP (Western Arctic) 

regarding 
The death of Constable Christopher Worden 

 
Mr. Speaker, over the Thanksgiving weekend the people of the community 
of Hay River awoke to a terrible event when a respected RCMP officer was 
shot and died in the line of duty.  

Constable Christopher Worden had built a fine reputation in his time in the 
north. He was raising a family in the north and participated fully in his 
northern home. Such a senseless act will remain with northerners for a very 
long time. 

Constable Worden represents so many other Canadian men and women who 
have taken up policing with the RCMP in the north. We are grateful for the 
professional, caring and sensitive work that the members provide in our far-
flung communities. Like Constable Worden, their efforts go beyond police 
work and that makes them an integral part of the life of the people they 
serve. 

There is little anonymity in our northern life. We know our police officers 
and respect them. The tragedy of the shooting of Constable Worden has 
touched us all. We mourn together with his family and friends in the 
community of Hay River. A memorial for Constable Worden will be held in 
Hay River this Saturday. 

 


